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S u p p o r t i n g  o u r  d a u g h t e r s  a n d  o u r  s c h o o l 
 

@nonsuchpta           fb.com/nonsuchhighschoolpta

Buy Christmas Raffle Tickets
Donate to the PTA online
PTA Volunteer Sign Up
Amazon Smile
easyFundraising
PTA Annual Accounts 2021-22
PTA 200 Club form
Classlist

Our Friends:
Cheam Cricket Club
Cheam Hockey Club
Sutton and Epsom Rugby Club

FEATURES AND USEFUL LINKS

ALL MONEY RAISED 
GOES TO BENEFIT OUR 

DAUGHTERS

R e g i s t e r e d  C h a r i t y  n u m b e r  1 1 4 3 1 6 9  

200+ CLUB WINNERS 

 #NonsuchPTA #SupportingOurDaughters #SupportingOurSchool #JoinThePTA #Fundraising  #BeAwesome

October 2022 Winners :  
1st Prize-  Saheli Das  (No.55) - £105
2nd Prize-  Pandiaraj Ramar (No.109) - £55
3rd Prize - Arani Vireswer (No.247) - £15

Andrews Estate Agent in Cheam 
Village our PTA Newsletter 
Sponsor

PTA PRELOVED UNIFORM 

Please note that our preloved uniform service 
is now open - fill in this online form to order

WALKING CHALLENGEWALKING CHALLENGEWALKING CHALLENGE
£2066 Raised

A fantastic well done to Chandra Alpati who completed his epic walking 

challenge. Chandra walked 8 hours and covered an amazing 42km or 

54,063 steps in the process. Furthermore, by completing the walk, 

Chandra has raised £2066 for the PTA. We would like to warmly thank 

him for his efforts and for raising this considerable sum of money that 

will go to benefit all our daughters.  PHOTOS ON PAGE 3. THANK YOU 

CHANDRA!

https://www.andrewsonline.co.uk/
http://twitter.com/nonsuchpta
http://fb.com/nonsuchhighschoolpta
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/raffle/nonsuch-pta-2022-christmas-raffle
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/donation/nonsuch-pta
https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/egZyWBjd
http://smile.amazon.co.uk/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/nonsuchpta/
http://www.nonsuchschool.org/uploads/asset_file/2021AnnualAccounts.pdf
http://www.nonsuchschool.org/uploads/asset_file/3_1000_pta200clubmandate.pdf
http://www.cheamcricketclub.com/
https://www.cheamhockeyclub.co.uk/
https://www.suttonrugby.co.uk/
https://www.andrewsonline.co.uk/
https://forms.gle/GfR1bAczZLDXEqhz6
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In last month's newsletter, we had a piece written by  

Luke Baker. It was incorrectly stated that Luke was a 

parent of a daughter in Year 9. In fact, he is a parent of 

twin girls who are in Year 8. Apologies for this error.

Correction

PTA Going Cashless
In the last couple of years the PTA has rolled out

alternative payment methods for the various services

and products offered. We have now taken the decision

that all payments to the PTA must be cashless. The

only exception will be certain events such as doughnut

day where buyers (i.e. pupils) may not have

contactless cards to pay. There are 3 key drivers for

going cashless. Firstly, as a charity we need to have

good governance in place so keeping a record of cash

coming in and what it is for is absolutely key. Secondly,

we have a limited number of volunteers to cover all

roles so we have to look for areas of efficiency. Going

cashless means our treasurer does not have to worry

about keeping a cash float at the right level. So if you

are attending a school event where refreshments are

being sold by the PTA please remember to bring your

Card for payments. The other main advantage of going

cashless and using electronic payments is that it

allows the PTA to see what products sell well and

helps us manage stock levels more efficiently. 

New Process for Ordering Preloved Uniform

Following the success of selling pre-loved uniforms

online during the COVID restriction period, the PTA

committee have decided to continue offering this

online service to the school community during school

term. You can now check stock availability via this link  

and request your orders by completing the google

form (link included in the PTA pre-loved uniform

webpage). Thank you to the PTA volunteers who’d

spend many hours sorting out uniforms and making

this online offering a possibility.

Volunteer Sign up
Last year we were able to offer ad-hoc volunteering

opportunities at PTA events for parents and carers

and we are hoping to do the same this year. We need

helpers for the Christmas Concert refreshment stall

on Wednesday 7 December. Please sign up here. 

PTA Agrees initial £15,000 of funding for
2022-2023
Late news - At the last PTA meeting in November the

PTA have agreed to fund items to the tune of £15k. 

 for the academic year 2022-2023 - More details of

the items which are being funded will be made

available in the December edition.

http://andrewsonline.co.uk/
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1yViqdNBLPNzaKlQvt7jtyv_xgDVZ2PIhsDf4vF0jong/edit?usp=sharing
https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/egZyWBjd
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A few pictures from Chandra's walking challenge. Many thanks to all the parents and carers who went to Nonsuch 

Park to support Chandra in his epic walk.
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PRE-SEASON CRICKET TRAINING

We are really pleased announce our exclusive girls

only training programme headed up by Andy Iga

(ECB Level 3 coach and ECBCA Tutor) who coached

many of the girls last summer.   We expect to carry

out some specialist batting / bowling / fielding and

wicket keeping workshops within the programme

with guest female coaches delivering some of these

sessions. 

HOW TO BOOK?

You can access the booking form by scanning the

QR code in the flyer attached. Or just click on the

image below.  If you have any issues booking or

have another questions please contact me.  

Anjan Dutta

Girls Cricket Manager -07881915514

Girls Cricket - A message from Cheam CC
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C L U B

JOIN THEJOIN THEJOIN THE
200+ CLUB200+ CLUB200+ CLUB

The PTA invites you to be part of one of the PTA’s most

successful fundraising initiatives - the NONSUCH PTA 200+

Club. The subscription is only £5 per month per number. This

gives you the opportunity to win up to £200 in each of the

eight monthly draws and up to £500 in each of the four bumper

months, if all the numbers are sold*. This is a great and

rewarding way to support the PTA and hassle-free too and the

odds are miles better than the lottery! 

And even if you don’t win, with your subscription, your

daughter does!  

Without the continued support from the parent and carer

community through the 200+ club we will not be able to fund

many initiatives.   

To join please fill in the details and standing order below indicating how many numbers you wish to subscribe 

to. You will be notified of your number(s), once your Standing Order has been processed. 

*All prizes will be calculated proportionately to the amount of numbers taken up. Any personal data collected 

will only be used by the PTA in the context of 200+ Club and will only be retained for as long as you are a 

member of the 200+ Club. By joining you consent to your name being published on the PTA social media 

platforms, if you were to win a prize. No other personal details will be shared. Please address all queries to 

pta@nonsuchschool.org

Please find the form on the next page

OUR BREAD AND 
BUTTER



Dear Parent/Carer

The PTA invites you to be part of one of the PTA’s most successful fundraising events - The NONSUCH PTA 200+ 
CLUB. The subscription is only £5 per month per number. This gives you the opportunity to win up to £200 in 
each of the eight monthly draws and up to £500 in each of the four bumper months, if all the numbers are sold*. 
This is a great and rewarding way to support the PTA and hassle-free too and the odds are miles better than the 
lottery and even if you don’t win, with your subscription, your daughter does!  

To join please fill in details and Standing Order below indicating how many numbers you wish to subscribe to. You 
will be notified of your number(s), once your Standing Order has been processed. 

*All prizes will be calculated proportionately to the amount of numbers taken up. Any personal data collected will 
only be used by the PTA in the context of 200+ Club and will only be retained for as long as you are a member of 
the 200+ Club. By joining you consent to your name being published on the PTA social media platforms, if you
were to win a prize. No other personal details will be shared. Please address all queries to 
pta@nonsuchschool.org

 

I wish to join the Nonsuch PTA 200+ Club and would like…………………..number(s) at £5 per number.

My Name:                                                                  Daughters Name:

Address:                                                                     Postcode:

Contact No:                                                                Email:

 

Name of Bank:

Bank Branch Address:                                                                                                  Post Code:

Please pay the sum of £           (…………………………..pounds) on the 1st day of each month, to start next 

month:

To Barclays Bank to the account of: Nonsuch High School Parents and Teachers Association, 

Account No. 90017795, Sort Code 20-84-17.  Please use this reference: NONSUCH 200 

DO NOT EMAIL IN THIS FORM. PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN THIS WHOLE FORM TO: NONSUCH HIGHSCHOOL 
FOR GIRLS, ADMINISTRATION OFFICE, EWELL ROAD, CHEAM, SURREY SM3 8AB (MARK IT FOR THE 

ATTENTION OF THE PTA200+ CLUB). THANK YOU.

Account Holders Name:

Account No:                                                                                                   Sort Code:

Account Holders Address:                                                                      Post Code:

Signed:                                                                                                              Date:

J U N E .  2 0 2 2  |  Y E A R 7  P T A  W E L O M E  P A C KNONSUCH PTA 200+ CLUB SIGN UP FORM

YOUR DETAILS (BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

STANDING ORDER MANDATE (BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE)

mailto:pta@nonsuchschool.org


Item Bought New Preloved uniform price

Blazer £35.50 £20.00

Trim Pullover £17.75 £7.50

Trousers £35.00 £20.00

Kilt £35.00 £20.00

Overall £18.00 £6.00

76cm Food Apron £11.50 £4.00

92cm Food Apron £12.50 £4.00

PE polo Shirt £25.00 £5.00

PE Tracksuit Top £40.00 £10.00

Pe Fleece £40.00 £10.00

PE Skort £22.50 £5.00

PE Shorts £23.00 £5.00

PE Base Layer £27.00 £5.00

PE Tracksuit bottoms £29.00 £10.00

PE Football socks £6.00 £1.00

PE Swim cap £6.50 £1.00

PE Holdall £25.00 £5.00

Almost all items (except coats) have been washed, but some late donations may not have been laundered

Uniform has been stored in bags and therefore may require “freshening up” 

All items are sold as seen. 

Some items will have embroidery, so please unpick and rename.

All payments must be made electronically. A payment link (from our online payment system ) for your 

purchases will be sent to your mobile phone via SMS 

Please fill out this online form for preloved uniform requests. Please let us know the size you wish to 

purchase, and we will email back within a few days.

The Nonsuch High School PTA would be very grateful to receive donations of good quality, clean and current 

uniform items. As you know, all proceeds from uniform sales are donated back to the school to fund a variety 

of projects across different departments. 
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PrelovedPrelovedPreloved

https://forms.gle/GfR1bAczZLDXEqhz6

